5.6 (d)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Marr Phillipo house

From: Cynthia Watson

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:13 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Marr Phillipo house

| object to the moving of Marr Phillipo house on the corner of Wilson St. and Academy. It is a part of our heritage that
should stay right where it is. From my understanding, the reasons for moving it are ridiculous and just a ploy in my mind
to see it fall apart.

This is the third oldest police township in Ontario and you people on council are selling it off to the highest bidder.

Cindi Watson



